
John H. Patriot 
St. Cloud, Florida 34772 

 
 

February 29, 2008 
 
 

Robert Shoreman 
Internal Revenue Service  
400 West Bay Street 
Jacksonville, Florida  

Dear Mr. Shoreman: 

I am writing to you as a confirmation letter to our conversation of this date.  

When I asked when I had gotten a letter giving me a notice of Collection Due Process 
Hearing (CDPH), you indicated that I had never gotten one. You, also, stated that your 
agency could collect monies or property without one.  

When I asked you for the law concerning the right to collect without the CDPH, you 
refused five times to give this to me.  

The Collection Appeals Form that was sent is not a request for a CDPH nor was it 
received before monies had been collected.  

If the preceding is not true, you have ten days for rebuttal. If I have not heard within the 
time frame, it will be regarded as true. 

 Yours, 

  

John H. Patriot  
St. Cloud, Florida 34772 

 

 


